The Bishop of Southwell & Nottingham The Rt Revd Paul Williams

Email: bishop@southwell.anglican.org

Tel: (01636) 817996



Ian Bullock Headteacher St Wilfrid's CE Primary School Main Street Calverton NG14 6FG

2 June 2017

Dear lan,

I write having recently received the very encouraging report from the SIAMS inspection which took place at St Wilfrid's School in earlier this term. I offer my congratulations to you and the pupils, staff and governors on achieving an Outstanding grading.

Please be affirmed in your role as Headteacher following this review. I note that the inspector comments on the exceptional leadership of the school at every level. It is clear that the distinctive Christian ethos of the school shines through in a very effective way. Thank you for your personal commitment to upholding the high standards in every area of school life.

I assure you of my ongoing prayers for the whole school community during this summer term and beyond.

Will all good wishes,

Cc Claire Meese, Director of Education The Revd Sam Hustwayte Mr Julian Brown, Chair of Governors Bishap law



Jubilee House, Westgate, Southwell, Nottinghamshire, NG25 OJH

> 01636 814 331 www.southwell.anglican.org